
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,  

 
The Irene-Wakonda Elementary-JH/HS School will be using Facebook to offer updates about 
upcoming events, information and details for parents / guardians. Our aim is to update the 
page regularly, we want to share opportunities we offer, communicate informally and quickly 
and be more accessible. Please still follow our normal school procedures; it is not going to be 
used as a way to receive direct messages about individual children. 
 
I would like to remind you that the page will not be used as a means to air concerns, views or 
negative comments. If you have any worries or concerns about anything related to your child or 
anything to do with school, please contact your child’s teacher. 
 
Photo permission 
Many of the pictures / videos that we will add to our page will be group activities, such as class 
pictures, group work, activities within the classroom and other events of children enjoying their 
day in school.  It will be a closed page so will only be viewed by members of the Irene-Wakonda 
Elementary/High School page. 
 

Irene-Wakonda Elementary/JHHS School 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

_______ Yes, my child has permission to have his/her photo/video published on the school 

Facebook private page. 

 

 

_______ No, I do not give permission for my child to have his/her photo/video published on the 

school Facebook private page. 

 

Name of Child: _______________________________ 

Class:________ 

Signed:___________________________________ 

 


